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25/11/2021  18:16:152021/4606/P INT Inkerman Area 

Residents 

Association

The Inkerman Area Residents Association covers the area bounded by Prince of Wales Road, Kentish Town 

Road, Holmes Road and the railway lines to the West.  

2 Prince of Wales Road lies within our area, and we are delighted to note the proposed change of use of the 

building (while regretting the local loss of the Law Centre and Citizens Advice).  We note the following:

"The Neighbourhood Hub concept has been developed through discussions with the community to create the 

next generation of public sector buildings that are both fit to serve the wants and needs of local people whilst 

also being able to financially sustain themselves in the long term."

We are not aware of any discussions to date with our own community and would be very happy to be involved 

in further discussions about the ways in which the building could benefit the local community.  As well as the 

Inkerman RA, the Raglan Estate and Una House (next door to no.2) have their own TRAs, and we hope we 

will be further consulted.

We would all very much welcome a community space which offers resources, including meeting rooms, to the 

local communities.
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